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To: 2022 Safety Certifications Docket (#2022-SCs) 
 
Subject: Energy Safety and CPUC to Hold Virtual Public Forums on Electrical Utility 

Safety Practices 
 
Dear Safety Certification Stakeholders,  
 
California’s electrical corporations’ safety practices will be highlighted during two virtual 
public forums on Sept. 14 and 22, both from 9 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. The events will include an 
opportunity for public comment. 
  
The forum on Sept. 14 will feature presentations from Bear Valley Electric Service (BVES) and 
Southern California Edison (SCE). The forum on Sept. 22 will feature presentations from San 
Diego Gas and Electric (SDG&E) and Pacific Gas and Electric (PG&E). Board members from 
each of the utilities will discuss their company’s electrical infrastructure safety efforts. 
  
The Office of Energy Safety Infrastructure (Energy Safety) and the California Public Utilities 
Commission (CPUC) will host the forums in keeping with their joint commitment to safety and 
transparency. While this safety briefing satisfies the requirements of Public Utilities Code 
section 8389(e)(5), no decisions on an organization’s safety certification will be made. 
Regarding the CPUC, although a quorum of Commissioners, their advisors or other decision-
makers may be present, no action will be taken at these events. 
  
For participation, please see the information below: 
  
Web Ex Information: www.adminmonitor.com/ca/cpuc  
  
Conference Call Information: 
Call-in Number: (800) 857-1917 (English) and (800) 857-1917 (Spanish) 
Call-in Passcode: 1767567# (English) and 3799627# (Spanish) 
  
Contact:  Carolina.Contreras@cpuc.ca.gov   
  
If reasonable modification or accommodations are needed, including from individuals with 
disabilities or those who require non-English or sign language interpreters, please contact the 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.adminmonitor.com%2Fca%2Fcpuc&data=05%7C01%7C%7C61ed33b5888442fb47f808da8c2ac582%7Cb71d56524b834257afcd7fd177884564%7C0%7C0%7C637976412576602322%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NnzHjv80VkftIQXwIGvLGT4UUkBbTdIauPN1uuqka40%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Carolina.Contreras@cpuc.ca.gov


CPUC’s Public Advisor’s Office at public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov or toll-free at 866-849-8390 at 
least three business days in advance of the events.  
  
The meeting agenda and additional information will be found closer to the meeting date on 
both the Energy Safety Web site and the Safety Culture and Governance page on the CPUC 
website. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Melissa Semcer  
Deputy Director | Electrical Infrastructure Directorate  
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
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